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T&F4ALL – Track & Field, a race towards the future: inclusion in sport of 

young people from disadvantaged backgrounds 

Project n. EPP-1-2019-1-IT-SPO-SCP 

Dissemination event E1 – Genoa 

 20th March 2021 - Santa Maria di Castello  

Feedback questionnaire 

 

The feedback questionnaire for the first dissemination event was answered by 7 participants (three man and 

four women, age distributed between 20 and 59). They came from different organizations and had different 

professions such as: geographer, clerk, social worker. Three out of seven are postgraduate, and the other four 

graduate. Four out of seven participants came from Genoa and other two from Slovenia and Poland. 

 

Three out of seven respondents knew about the event through a direct invitation of the promoting 

organizations, two through work, and two through friends and relatives. 

 

All the proposed activities were appreciated by respondents. In particular, the "international partner activities 

presentation" was particularly liked by five respondents out of seven, three of whom rated it very interesting. 

The same applies for "Research presentation: "IO1 Study about street track and field as a tool for social 

inclusion". Even greater was the appreciation for "workshop between participants on the implementation of 

track and field" 
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All participants were satisfied with the information provided during the speeches and considerer the 

discussion supplied interesting information about the matter of the project. In addition, everybody is willing 

to surf the website to find further information and updates. 

 

 

 

 

The most important issues for the project is the new approach and the testing of a new model together with 

the aim of inclusion of disadvantaged youth. 
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The satisfaction about this event is overall good, rated 8,5 (average value on a scale of 1 to 10, with a 

minimum of 7 and a maximum of 10). 

 

In conclusion, from the feedback questionnaire it is possible to observe a high level of appreciation for the 

dissemination event, its contents, and activities. Most of the participants appreciated the information and 

talks about the approach promoted by the project.  

The European Commission's support for the production of this publication does not constitute an 
endorsement of the contents, which reflect the views only of the authors, and the Commission cannot be 
held responsible for any use which may be made of the information contained therein.




